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 Monday 10th February 2025 

 Water Bottles 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We hope this letter finds you well. Your child will come home today with their school water bottle. 

Starting from today, it will be the responsibility of parents and children to ensure that children bring 

a water bottle to school each day. 

You may choose to send your child with their current school water bottle (as there is no expectation 

to purchase a new one) or provide one from home. Please note that the drink must be water, as per 

our current policy. 

Please ensure your child brings their water bottle to school every day. They will have the opportunity 

to refill their bottles in school as normal. If you choose to keep the school water bottle in school for 

the week, this is fine; however, children will be encouraged to take them home each week to be 

washed and refreshed. 

If you or your child forgets their bottle, please don't worry. There is access to water fountains, 

cups, and drinks at lunchtime, and your child will have the opportunity to have a drink throughout the 

day. There is no need to bring bottles back in once the gates have closed. Additionally, children can 

still bring in another bottle of squash at lunchtime if they would like if this is what they would usually 

do, but the bottles they access during learning time must contain water. 

If you wish to discuss further, please come and speak with your child's class teacher or an adult from 

school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

Best regards, 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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